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December 13, 1993

Mr. Bud Crane

Dugan Production Corporation
PO Box 420

Farmington, NM 87499

RE: Illegal Pits in Northwest New Mexico
Big Eight #1, L-08-24N-09W (Production pit)
Pac Ten #1, P-07-24N-09W (Separator/Tank Drain pit)
Sixteen G's #1, E-07-24N-09W (Production pit, Drip pit, Tank/Drip pit)

Dear Bud:

Field inspections conducted on December 10, 1993 by Charles Gholson revealed that the above

mentioned pits have been netted as per requested. The pits are now in compliance and no longer
require C-134's.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 505-334-6178.

Yours truly, ‘
&&m&”% - Qawdnoont

Dianna K. Fairhurst
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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